
 

 

 

 

BY RESS AND EMAIL 

 

March 5, 2024 

 

Nancy Marconi 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

 

Re: EB-2023-0197 – K4 Reconductoring Project 

 

Enclosed please find the interrogatories of Environmental Defence in the above matter. We have 

conferred with Hydro One and OEB staff, and they both consent to receiving these 

interrogatories today, with Hydro One's deadline to respond being extended to March 18, 2024, 

and the deadline for submissions remaining March 21, 2024. In that way, there would be no 

impact on the schedule. In light of the consent of all parties, we do not believe another 

Procedural Order is necessary. In the alternative, if the OEB believes an order is required, we ask 

that the deadline for Environmental Defence interrogatories be extended to today and the 

deadline for the responses to these interrogatories be extended to March 18, 2024, with no other 

changes to the schedule.  

 

Please accept my apologies for this late request, which has occurred due to inadvertence on my 

part. I first discovered the oversight yesterday and I immediately took steps to rectify it. As the 

oversight was mine, I am proposing to make up for the time by preparing submissions on a very 

abridged timeline. 

 

Yours truly, 

Amanda Montgomery 

 

Encl/ 

 

Cc Parties in the proceeding 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation  

Amanda@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9  

tel:  647 250-7338 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


